
 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
 City of Bountiful 
 Notice of Public Hearings 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council of Bountiful, Utah will hold 
public hearings on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, in the Bountiful City Hall, 790 South 100 East, 
Bountiful, Utah during the regular Council Meeting which begins at 7:00 p.m.: 
 

 For the purpose of opening the 2017-2018 budget to consider various increases and 
changes in revenues and expenditures. 
 

 To consider the 2018-2019 fiscal year budget before final adoption.  Said budget is 
for municipal services for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018 and ending June 30, 
2019.  A copy of the tentative budget will be available for public inspection at City 
Hall for ten days prior to the public hearing. 

 

 To authorize $2,490,000 in contributions from the Bountiful Light and Power Fund 
to the General Fund in the 2018-2019 budget. 

 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend these hearings. 
 
 
 Galen D. Rasmussen, CPA 
 Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Publish in the Clipper on: 
 
  Thursday, May 31, 2018 
  
 



  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Bountiful City 
Planning Commission at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 and by the Bountiful City 
Council at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, to consider amending the standards 
of Section 14-2-111 of the Bountiful Land Use Ordinance related to Administrative 
Committee review of variances to the standards of the R-F Zone. The hearing will be 
held at Bountiful City Hall at 790 South 100 East, Bountiful, Utah 84010.  A copy of 
the proposed ordinance amendment can be obtained from, and comments for or 
against may be directed to, the Bountiful City Planning Director at Bountiful City Hall, 
via e-mail at cwilkinson@bountifulutah.gov or at 801-298-6190. 
 




